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Centre School Consolidation Project - CK 610-11

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>
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To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Request to Speak - Stan Laba - Saskatoon Public Schools - Optimist Park Location for City Centre School
Consolidation Project - CK 610-11

--- Replies to this email will go to labas@spsd.sk.ca ---

Submitted on Wednesday, February 17, 2021 - 09:55
Submitted by user: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

Date Wednesday, February 17, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Stan

Last Name Laba

Phone Number (306_

Email labas@spsd.sk.ca

Address-Meighen Crescent

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Saskatoon Public Schools

Subject request to consider Optimist Park as an alternate location for the City Centre School Consolidation Project
Meeting (if known) City Council Regular Business Meeting on Feb 22, 21

Comments

Mr. Brent Hills, Deputy Director and Mr. Stan Laba, Superintendent of Facilities, Saskatoon Public Schools, request
attendance at this meeting, to address any questions or comments that Council may have regarding this matter, in light
of the report being presented by City administrators at this meeting.




